From: flyfishman@aol.com

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: SB 5510 ODFW Budget, POP 123
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 10:30:59 AM

| oppose any cuts to ODFW's water program which is already sorely under funded. Please support full
funding to ODFW. I've been fishing Oregon rivers for 49 years and Oregon's rivers are among it;S most
attractive and valuable natural resources. Thanks - Peter Ware, 1309 Pear Tree Lane, Medford. OR
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